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"2011 Blue Ribbon School”

Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

January Dates to Remember:

8 - Return from Winter Break
9-11 Jr High Soccer tryouts
15 - No School for MLK Day
17 - Spelling Bee (grades 3-8)
17 - Report cards go out
19 - 100th Day of school
31 - K-5 Spirit Assembly

February Dates to Remember:
14 - Kindergarten picture day
19 - No School - Presidents’ Day
19 - K-5 Spirit Assembly

Online school picture ordering-
mylifetouch.com Student Picture code:
EVT2D8RV4 Group Code: EVTQFZDCV

ORDER A FRANKLIN T SHIRT!
T-Shirt Antics has opened up a website so that
staff and parents can order Franklin t-shirts
and hoodies.

Please click the link below and take a look. To
pay with anything besides Paypal, you can call
the company to place your order.

http://www.companycasuals.com/FranklinPhonetics

Order Your Yearbook
$21.00

Online orders only.
Ybpay.lifetouch.com- 10724424

Supplies are limited so order now!

Franklin Parents and Guardians - Please email the
school to excuse your child's absence. Include your
child's name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.
chrisbronson@fppspv.net

Reminder: Please do not drop your children off at
the Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m. Drop off before
8:15 must be on the other side of the school.

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Reminder: Parents and Guardians must bring your
pink card to dismissal to pick up your child(ren).

Hello Franklin Families!

It is time for Winter Break! Please enjoy the
next two weeks with your families. Celebrate
the holidays, get some rest, and share in some
family time. We look forward to seeing you all
again in January.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Dr. Kristen Goode
Principal

Please check the lost and found - there are so
many items in both lost and found areas. We
will pack up lost and found that is not claimed
by December 21 and donate it to our school in
Sunnyslope.

http://mylifetouch.com/
http://www.companycasuals.com/FranklinPhonetics
mailto:chrisbronson@fppspv.net


Thank you for the donations for the Falcon
Angel Program. We were able to help 5

families!

Franklin Student Council will be holding a food
drive in January. More details will be released when
we return from winter break.

Dress Code Reminder
As the weather starts to become colder,
please keep in mind that our current
Student Handbook prohibits students
from wearing pajama pants to school.
Please be sure students are dressing
appropriately for the weather, but also
be careful about the type of pants that
are worn to school.

Theme of the week
Snowman

The theme of the week is the snowman.
You can build one out of snow. It is a fun
family activity and you get some
outdoor time.

One of our Franklin Families is in need
of some help. Here is the gofundme
account with all the details.
Thank you!
https://gofund.me/0efab6bd

https://gofund.me/0efab6bd

